

Now accepting enrollment for next year's International Baccalaureate Program at Saddleback High School!

Please join us for an enrollment and informational meeting on

Monday, November 18th, at 6:30 p.m.

At Saddleback High School

- Submit your enrollment form for the 9th and 10th grade program
- Submit your application for the 7th and 8th grade program
- · Meet the Coordinator of the IB Program

Space is limited for this awesome, internationally recognized program for high achievers here in your city, so DON'T GET LEFT OUT!



